
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2, 2025 
 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairman       Ranking Member  
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol      2413 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515  
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the “Piney Fork Interceptor Lining Project” project in Fiscal Year 
2026.  The entity to receive funding for this project is the Municipality of Bethel Park, located 
5100 West Library Ave, Bethel Park, Pennsylvania 15102.   
 
Funds would be used to upgrade a sewage interceptor to prevent overflows during severe rain 
events. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it proactively addresses this 
deteriorating infrastructure, preventing more costly emergency repairs or replacements in the 
future and ensuring the reliability and efficiency of its wastewater management system. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
___________________________ 
Congresswoman Summer L. Lee 
Pennsylvania’s 12th Congressional District  
 


